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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD

Martinazzi Sanitary Sewer Upsizing (Priority 2):
North Trunk - SW Seminole Tr to SW Sagert St

April 10, 2024

The City of Tualatin, Engineering Division, issues this notice of intent to award a
contract, consistent with ORS 279C.375(2), for the above mentioned project to:

CONTRACTOR: Landis & Landis Construction, LLC

Pursuant to OAR 137-049-0450(4), written protests via e-mail will be accepted until
5:00pm on April 17, 2024. Protests submitted after this date and time will not be
accepted or considered. Protests must be submitted in writing to the City of Tualatin and
should be e-mailed to the attention of Bryce Donovan at bdonovan @tualatin.gov.



